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S1 would like to thank S2 for their contribution. S1 has incorporated some of the changes proposed. However the CR on name change (section 10.2) was not accepted and the CR on modification of Registration Service Capability Feature was conditionally withdrawn. The reasons for this are given below. 

· Modification to section 10.2, change of name from: non-framework Service Capability Features to Network Service Capabilities Features. Not Accepted.

Comment:
Concerns were raised to the fact that S2 is concentrating on Network work issues and ignoring Terminal issues. This concern is re-enforced by the suggestion of change of name from “non-famework” to  “network” service capability features.  This proposal is therefore not accepted from the service point of view as VHE service covers more than Network issues, which is not reflected by this change of name.  

· Registration of Service Capability feature (section 10.1.3)

Comment:
The framework service capability feature “Registration Service Capability Feature” as defined in 22.121, chapter 10.1.3, from S1 point of view, it is very important and would very much like to get this service capability feature within R99. A standardised solution avoids vendor specific solutions and gives the operator the freedom to choose compliant manufacturers if they choose. Furthermore, S1 believes that other groups such as N5 have started work in this area and may possibly find solution in time for R99 time scale hence S1 will like to delay accepting such changes until N5 proves other wise. The change to 22.121 on the registration procedure will be kept on hold and submitted to 3GPP TSG SA plenary # 8 if the work on the standardised Registration Service Capability Feature is not completed by S2 and CN5.

